
Summary of the address by the Weld Estate to 
Regulatory Committee – 6 December 2018

We will confirm our support for the Order. We will 
express our opinion that the Order has the support 
of the local community and that there is an 
immediate need to take proactive action on the 
issue of parking in this location, to ensure free 
movement along the highway for the safety and 
convenience of residents and visitors. We will make 
comment on the 9 objections make and note that 6 
objections come from one property. We will confirm 
our willingness to discuss how the Estate can assist 
will additional measures, once the Order has been 
approved.


